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FEBRUARY KEY DATES

--02.10: Wednesday Night Activities: All generations
-=0214:-Sunday morning worship: Groups avadilable for all generations at both worship hours
--02.24;: Wednesday Night Activities: All generations
--02:28: Sunday morning worship: Groups available for all generations at both worship hours

MARCH KEY DATES
--03.10: Wednesday Night Activities: All generations
=034 Sunday morning worship: Groups available for all generations at both worship hours
- 03.24: Wednesday Night Activities: All generations
=-03:28: Sunday morning worship: Groups available for all generations at both worship hours

APRIL KEY DATES (TENTATIVE)
- 04.04: Easter Sunday; worship ONLY
- 04.07: Wednesday Night Activities: All generations {start meeting each Wednesday)
=-04:11:Sunday morning worship: Groups available for all generations at both worship hours
{start meeting each Sunday)

SHORT SUMMARY:
In February and March, all groups will meet on-campus on the second and fourth Sunday/Wednesday:.
Tentatively, in the month of April, we will start gathering together each week.

*Some ministry areas may have additional dates, and the ministry leaders will be in contact with those involved.
**Preschool and Children ministry areas will require pre-registration for Sunday and Wednesday activities in
February and March.

For more information please sign-up for Pastor David’s weekly emails at tbelife.net/email and follow Temple's social
media accounts (Facebook - TBCLIFE; Instagram - TBCLIFE)

STAFF CONTACTS:

- Adults: Brad Hodges (bhodges@tbclife.net)

- College: Brad Hodges (bhodges@tbclife.net)

- Students: Ben Beasley (bbeasley@tbclife.net) Drew McDonald {dmcdonald@tbclife.net)
- Childrens: Kelli Brent (kbrent@tbclife.net)

- Preschool: Traci Robert {troberts@tbclife.net)

As we move Forward Together this Spring, we pray each family will be

equipped to leverage their influence and lead others to Christ.




